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Krewe of Olympus - Texas, Inc.





P. O. Box 920794 - Houston, Texas  77292-0794








December 20, 1996











Dear Ball Guest:





On behalf of the Krewe of Olympus, I welcome you as we celebrate our 27th Mardi Gras Ball on the evening of January 25th.  It promises to be filled with grandeur, tradition and, of course, fun!





During the ball, we will be taking a collection for Steven’s House and Omega House, our designated charities for the 1996-97 year.  All monies collected during the ball, a portion of the proceeds from the bar, as well as a portion of the monies raised by the Krewe throughout the year will go to these organizations.





Please take this opportunity to give generously to our charities.  Checks may be made out to the Krewe of Olympus - Texas, Inc.





The Krewe of Olympus serves to promote the tradition and culture of Mardi Gras.  This evening of entertainment is our gift to you.  We hope that you will consider what you otherwise would have spent on tickets for such an event when making your donation.





New this year is the Captain’s Brunch, to be held Sunday, January 26th.  Traditionally, the Krewe meets the day after the ball to view the rough video from the ball (we don’t get to see it after all!) while enjoying a brunch.  We would like to extend an invitation to you to join us this year.  The brunch will be catered.  If you are interested in attending the brunch, please return the enlosed reservation card to the appropriate address with your monies NO LATER THAN JANUARY 12th.





Again, welcome to the ball and enjoy as we celebrate Olympus XXVII - Pride and Prejudice.  Laissez les bon temps rouler!





Yours in the Tradition of Mardi Gras,











Bruce Reeves


Ball Captain, Olympus XXVII
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